
 

The Recruitment process under ABDM advertised vide 

No. 97018 dated 13.3.2023 has been cancelled by the 

competent authority. 

The candidates who had applied for the posts are 

requested to apply for the refund of the application 

fee on the format attached." at email  

nhmrectt@gmail.com 



Government of Punjab  

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & FAMILY WELFARE 

No. ABDM/Pb/CHR/23/       Dated:-    
 

 

 

This is with reference to your application No. _______________________ for the post of 

________________ in response to advertisement published in various newspapers by the Department Of 

Health & Family Welfare, Punjab 

 

You are hereby informed that the Public Notice – Regarding Contractual Hiring of various posts under 

Ayushman Bharat Digital Mission (ABDM) for which the recruitment test was to be held on 23.04.2023 

stands cancelled as the number of applications received in response to the above advertisement was 

insufficient.  The Department has now decided to refund the application fees paid by the concerned 

candidates.  

 

You are, therefore, advised to disclose (by return mail latest by 30.4.2023) your following particulars 

so that the amount paid by you, could be refunded : 

 

1. Application No._______________________________ 

2. Name_______________________________________ 

3. Post applied for _______________________________ 

4. Amount & date of deposit of fees : Rs. ______________  

Bank’s Journal No. ____________Date_____________ 

5. Bank Account No. _____________________________ 

6. Bank Branch’s IFSC: ___________________________ 

7. Name of the Bank & Branch______________________ 

 

Needless to mention that the amount will be transferred to your Bank Account, in due course. 

 

Waiting for an early response. 

 

 

Director 

ABDM Punjab 

 


